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As part of our topic, children will be encouraged to talk about themselves and the things they celebrate within their families. We will talk about why we celebrate and the differences in how different families celebrate. We will be learning about Bonfire Night, Diwali, Birthdays and Christmas.














Book Bags- Please remember that your child needs to bring their book bag to school every day. 


Water bottles- Please make sure that your child has a clearly named water bottle in school every day. Please don’t transport your water bottle in your book bag as the water can damage the reading books if they leak. 


PE kit- Your child will need to have a clearly named PE kit in school, hanging on their peg.








There are many opportunities for your child to work creatively. We will explore colour by mixing our own paints. We will work on large and small scales, indoors and outdoors. There will be weekly music sessions with Mrs Pedley and Miss Armitage. This half term children will be singing familiar songs, nursery rhymes and our Christmas nativity songs.








Children will be learning to recognise graphemes (letters) and will be beginning to blend three or more graphemes together to form a word. Some children may begin to read captions and simple sentences.
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Children will be taking part in weekly circle times in class. They will have the opportunity to talk about their family and take turns. They will also be encouraged to listen and ask questions to other children. 





This term we will continue to support the children in developing both fine and gross motor skills. They have a focused PE lessons every Friday in the hall with a PE specialist. Children will be expected to dress and undress themselves independently. 





In maths we will practise counting 0-20 together daily. We touch our head for every even number and our nose for every odd number. We will begin by learning about the concept of adding one more to a given number. When the children are confident with this we will begin to teach some simple addition. We will introduce the add and equal sign and use counters and numicon tiles to help us to solve some practical addition problems. Some children might have a go at writing number sentences with support.








We will be exploring fiction and non-fiction throughout this term. The children will begin to make predictions about the stories we read by looking at the front cover to help them. A short phonics session will take place daily. We have now begun Phase 2 phonics which means we have now started to learn the individual sounds. We will continue to learn a new sound every day until Christmas. We will blend the sounds to read and segment the sounds to write.
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